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Stars of the Week 

Class 1 :    Zachary Seed,  Thomas Halstead and  Seth Wilcock 

Class 2 :   Grace Slater,  Guy Jenkinson and  Harry Slater 

 Numbers Club  

The May Numbers Club draw will take place on Monday 22nd May , if you haven't sent your forms back yet, there is still 

time to join the first draw. 

Whitesuntide Float 

If any parent would like to walk with the float at any of the galas please can you let Elaine know. A rota will be drawn up to 

accommodate those wishing to take part, 8 adults are needed, two on the trailer and 6 walking (over 18). If you can help in 

any way please contact Elaine. 

Sports4School Athlete Event 

The children and staff had a fantastic, fast paced, noisy and very energetic afternoon on Wednesday when Tony from 

Sports 4 School and Stuart Robinson visited the school. All the children participated in the mini circuit which include drills 

such as spotty dogs, leg drives, star jumps and press ups . Stuart then demonstrated ball skills with the children and allowed 

them to use his wheel chair to understand the concept of wheelchair rugby. Stuart  then motivated the children  with his 

awe-inspiring story. Stuart was a RAF corporal and was serving in Afghanistan when his vehicle was hit by a Taliban bomb. 

In order to survive, he had to have both legs amputated but this has certainly not held him back! Stuart went on to win 

Gold with Great Britain in The Invictus Games.  Definitely a fantastic afternoon that the children will never forget.  

Sainsbury’s Vouchers 

Sainsbury’s are no longer giving out the active kids vouchers so have a look in the bottom of your bags and drawers and 

send all in vouchers asap then we can place an order for free equipment. 

Family Picnic Day at Claughton Hall, Sunday 25th June 12.00-4.00pm 

Following on from the success of the Community Art and Crafts day we are starting to plan our next event.  Mrs Fitzherbert-

Brockholes has kindly offered us the use of her grounds for a family picnic.  This event will be open to families, friends and 

members of the community.  Any profits from this event will come to school. Although the focus is not on making money 

but having a family fun day out. It is your event. We have come with a few ideas, such as hiring a children's entertainer and 

inviting local musicians to perform but we need to know about your ideas too. We would like to invite parents/members of 

the community to come to a meeting at Claughton Hall on Wednesday 17th May at 11.00am.  to meet with Mrs Fitzherbert

-Brockholes , look round the gardens and discuss our ideas with her. 

Celebration Assembly 

Please note that the celebration assembly will take place at 9.00am next Friday 19th May due to the event in the afternoon. 

Parents are still welcome to attend. 

Garstang Courier 

There will be an article  in the Garstang Courier the week after half  term. We were wondering if you could let us know if 

there has been more than 3 generations  within families who have attended Claughton school. If you could please jot dot 

the names and let us have them next week we would appreciate it. 

W/C 15th  May 2017  

Mon 15th   10.00-2.00 World Faith Day for Yr 4’s at St Mary Lea 

      1.00  School Nurse in School   

Tues 16th  1.30-3.30  Pre-School Multi-Skills afternoon  

Weds 17th   10.30  Swimming  

   11.00  Parents meeting at Claughton Hall  

   3.30-4.30  After School Clubs - Multi-Skills & Cricket 

   4.00-5.00  Cross Country Event at St Thomas School   

Thurs 18th   3.30 – 4.30  After School Clubs - Tennis and Handball 

Fri 19th    9.00  Celebration Assembly 

   12.00-3.30 S7 Soccer with Literacy. 


